
From: Jonah Ross
To: Dan Horan; Matt Furlot; Sarah Holloway
Subject: FW: Development Permit 500 Park Place
Date: March-11-24 1:04:13 PM

Copy of correspondence forwarded to:
CAO
Matt Furlot, Fire Chief
Sarah, Deputy Corporate Officer – for Agenda, March 18
 
 
Jonah Ross, (He/Him)
Corporate Services Assistant
Township of Esquimalt | Corporate Services
Tel: 1-250-414-7153 | www.esquimalt.ca

This message is intended only for the designated recipients and may contain information that is
privileged, confidential, or exempt from disclosure under applicable law. If you are not the intended
recipient or acting on their behalf, please notify the sender immediately and delete this e-mail from
your system. Please consider the environment before printing this email.

 

From: Elizabeth Summers  
Sent: Friday, March 8, 2024 7:57 PM
To: Council <Council@esquimalt.ca>
Subject: Development Permit 500 Park Place

 
CAUTION: This email originated from outside of the Township of Esquimalt Network. Do not click links or
open attachments unless you recognize the sender and know the content is safe.

 
I live at 501 Park Place and received the development notice yesterday.
 
4 and 6a seem reasonable.
7a seems absolutely ridiculous unless I am missing something. 
 
Where will 41 people Park? My visitors are stuck with rare street parking that will be gone
when the fences for the large apartment building on Carlisle goes up and the emergency
services building is built.
 
If there will only be two people working in the building it makes sense.
 
What is the master parking plan? I hate that my children have to pay to visit me. (I do not
have a 4hr Robbins resident pass and noone knows how to issue one).
 
Where are the police cars going to park?



 
The restaurant going in at the front cannot use underground parking because the gates
are closed at 7pm.
 
Hope this isn't as awful as it looks on paper.
Liz Summers 
 
 
 
 
Check out my blog:




